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1. Students of the Month for October 

 

The character theme of October was Optimistic, which means students who have a positive outlook and 

believe good things will happen. 

 

Congratulations to the following students for being voted as Student of the Month: 

 

Kinder – Penny Treadway    7th – Maveryk Manwarren 

1st – Bryer Woosley       8th – Delaney Jacobsen 

2nd  – Noa Smith     9th – Luke Hendrix 

3rd  – Warren White     10th – Kai Ferguson 

4th  – Alaina Leavitt       11th – Elizabeth Lile 

5th  – Everett White        12th – Aramis Nepper 

6th  – Emersyn Foster 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

2. Football All – League 

 

Congratulations to the 

following student – 

athletes for being chosen 

on the Special District 2 

North All – League Team. 

 

Tanner Hibbs, Gavan 

Hinchberger, Chris Foster, 

Braiden Webb, Nate Allen, 

and Stetson White 

 

 

 

 

 

3. Senator Anderson Visit 

 

Senator Dick Anderson visited Alsea Charter School. During his 

time, he was able to visit classrooms and our new CTE building 

and discuss with students their projects and different assignments 

they are working on, as well as observe our 2nd – 4th grade 

students participating in the High Dosage Tutoring sessions that 

we pay for through our Early Literacy Grant monies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

4. 5th/6th Grade to Clemens Park 

 

Our 5th and 6th grade classes attended the Salmon Watch program 

at Clemens Park that was hosted by the Benton Soil and Water 

Conservation District. They learned about healthy watersheds and 

how salmon use the Alsea River to spawn. The students, even 

though it was a wet and rainy day, had an AMAZING time!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5. Seniors RoadRunner Experience – College Visits 

 

Our senior class, along with Kayla Wilson and myself, headed to LBCC to attend their annual 

RoadRunner Experience.  The students were able to tour the campus, attend a majors fair to get 

information about different programs and majors LBCC offers, as well as attend a class to get a feel for 

what college is like.  These types of experiences for all of our students are important for them to be able 

to see what post – secondary opportunities are available.  We are planning on taking students in grades 7 

– 12 on more visits to universities, colleges and community colleges around our area this winter and 

spring.  Our visits are based on the information that is provided to us by students about their interests.  

 

 

 

 


